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Honorable J. Lee Rankin 
General Counsel 
The President's Commission 
200 Maryland Avenue, Northeast 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

Reference is made to your letter dated 
March 24, 1954, and my letter dated April 8, 
concerning the laundry mark "30 030" which a7):2car.s 
in the gray jacket identified by certain witnessos 
as the jacket of Lee Harvey Oswald. 

Enclosed are two copies of a memoraq.un 
dated April 21, 1964, at Dallas, Texas, captioned, 
"Lee Harvey Oswald." This me.morandun reveals the 
laundry mark and/or dry cleaning tag was not 
identified as originating from any cleaning or 
laundry establishment in the Greater Dnilas, Texas, 
area. Cur investigation has been extended into the 
New Orleans, Louisiana, area endeavoring to identify 
these marks. Ha;:]aver, there are over four hued 
similar establishments in this area which necessitates 
extensive investigation. 

When the results of this phase of the 
investigation are received the information wil1 be 
promptly furnished to you. 

Sincerely yours, 

• 
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